

LEXINGTON CHRISTIAN ACADEMY

Education with Eternity in View

6/1/2016

Dear Kathy,

We realized after submitting our 2015–2016 Title IX Report we needed to make an addition to the T3 form for accommodation of interests and abilities. After completing our student interest survey, we noticed there was some interest in equestrian, badminton, bass fishing as well as bowling. We wanted the KHSAA to be aware that we will continue to investigate interest for bowling alongside the other strong interests to ensure we are addressing any unmet interests. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you, Kirby Willoughby